
Senate Reference No. 08-6 
 
 
To:       IPFW Senate 
From:  Judith Garrison, Graduate Subcommittee 
Date:   October 29, 2008 
Re:       Proposal for Graduate Certificate in Systems Engineering 
  
  
Graduate Subcommittee supports the proposal for Graduate Certificate in Systems Engineering, 
and finds that the proposal requires no Senate review.  
  
 Approving Not Approving Absent 
 S. Carr  P. Bingi 
 T. Downy  B. Fife 
 J. Garrison  G. Hickey 
 A. Livschiz  L. Hite 
 Y. Zubovic 
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